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December 5, 2006
Boys & Girls Club Of Cape Cod Holiday Appeal Kicks Off
The Boys & Girls Club of Cape Cod is kicking off their Annual Holiday Appeal and suggests that a gift to the Boys & Girls Club of Cape Cod may be just the thing to give to in the name of your loved one this holiday season.  When you don’t know what to give the person who “has everything,” give the gift of peace of mind to a struggling single mother working two jobs; give a safe place with adult supervision to a child who would otherwise go home alone after school; or give the gift of summer camp to a little one who would have nothing to do all summer but get into mischief or be bored if it were not for the Boys & Girls Club of Cape Cod.  A gift that honors the memory of a loved one or that recognizes an adult who has made a difference in your own life is a gift that keeps on giving long after the candles are blown out and the last pine needle is swept away.  

Membership to the Club for the child in your life is only $25 a child for the school year and that membership card makes a wonderful stocking stuffer for a child to find on Christmas morning.   Members have full use of the facility, including the high speed internet computer room, arts & crafts, teen programming, free homework help and tutoring when needed, games room activities that change weekly, sports leagues, ballet, karate, and fitness programs in the Club’s full size gymnasium from 2 until 6 PM every Monday through Friday and on Saturdays from 10:30 until 4:30 PM.  Teens have their own programming at Mashpee High from 2-6 every M-F and then at the Kraft Family Club House for teen nights from 6-8 Monday to Thursday and until 10PM on Friday nights.  Every month the Club has something different for Cape teens to do, including dances and field trips to sports and theater events.  
“There is no where else on Cape Cod where parents can send their children and know that they are in a safe and positive place with adult supervised programs for a price that is in the reach of every family or child,” said Anita Bonaiuto, a parent who has children at the Club.  “For me, it means the difference about worrying what my children are doing after school and knowing that they are engaged in positive, adult supervised, life affirming programs.”  

“That is what we are all about,” said Ruth Provost, executive director of the Boys & Girls Club.  “Providing a place where all children can go during the high risk after school hours before Mom and Dad get home from work.  It is especially important for our older children, who are less likely to be in childcare.  Unless they play a sport, there are few after school options for them, and none that are as affordable as the Boys & Girls Club.  That is why we are reaching out in this season of thanks and giving and asking our friends and neighbors to help in maintaining this positive place where our kids can grow and flourish.”  Jamie Regan, president of the Board of Directors of the Club, summed up the whole Holiday appeal in one sentence.  “Without the financial support from the community, there would be no Boys & Girls Club of Cape Cod, and it is easier than ever to donate.  We have a web site where donations can be made or people can just call the Club to charge a donation to their MC, Visa, Amex, or Discover cards.”  Regan went on to state that people should look for the Boys & Girls Club of Cape Cod annual appeal letter in their mailboxes this week and send their gifts back before the end of the year to maximize their tax advantages.  The Club hopes to raise $50,000 this holiday season to support the ongoing programs that the Club provides for all Cape Cod children & teens.  

Want to give the children of the Club something more concrete than cash?  The Boys & Girls Club also has a Holiday Wish List of items needed to run the club and serve the kids, ranging from the most costly, a new 15 passenger van, to the less expensive, like board games and art supplies.   The full Wish List can be seen on the Club’s web site: http://BoysGirlsClubCapeCod.org.

The Club opened its door in 1999 in the current location and serves almost 800 Cape Cod children, ages 6-18, annually.   For those who would like more information, or who would like a donation form that they can download, the Boys & Girls Club of Cape Cod web site is at http://BoysGirlsClubCapeCod.org.  Donations can also be made by credit card at 508-477-8845.  The Club would love to have prospective donors or members come in for a visit, just call 508-477-8845 to set up a visit, or to get driving directions or for more information.  
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